
DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOG Y 

Mr. Don Crabtree 
Route 1 
KIMBERLEY, Idaho 

Dear Don: 

THE UNIVERSITY OF MANITOBA 

WINNIPEG , CANADA 

May 21, 1968 

It was good to chat with you briefly on the phone yesterday. My 
plans are now firm and all I depend upon now is suitable weather to 
make sure that I ge t t here. 

We will be arriving in Pocate llo late on Monday and hope to spend 
some time with you during t he ensuing three days . 

Best wishes as always . 

fw: 

Cordially yours, 

William J. Ma yer - Oakes 
Professor and Head 


